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Davis-BesseNPEm Resource

From: CuadradoDeJesus, Samuel
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2012 1:00 PM
To: custerc@firstenergycorp.com; Davis-BesseHearingFile Resource
Subject: RE: meeting request mistakenly sent to FENOC

Thanks Cliff. 
 
Samuel Cuadrado de Jesús 
Project Manager 
Projects Branch 1 
Division of License Renewal 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Phone:  301-415-2946 
Samuel.CuadradoDeJesus@nrc.gov 
 
 
 

From: custerc@firstenergycorp.com [mailto:custerc@firstenergycorp.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2012 12:59 PM 
To: CuadradoDeJesus, Samuel 
Subject: Re: meeting request mistakenly sent to FENOC 
 
Prior to your phone call to notify me and this e-mail, I forwarded the information to one of the DB core team members.  I 
notified this team member that the information was distributed in error and is not to be forwarded.  This information will not 
be distributed further and will be dis-regarded.    
 
Cliff Custer 
FENOC Project Manager  
License Renewal 
 
 
 
 
From:        "CuadradoDeJesus, Samuel" <Samuel.CuadradoDeJesus@nrc.gov>  
To:        "'custerc@firstenergycorp.com'" <custerc@firstenergycorp.com>, "'dorts@firstenergycorp.com'" <dorts@firstenergycorp.com>, Davis-BesseHearingFile 
Resource <Davis-BesseHearingFile.Resource@nrc.gov>  
Cc:        "Hiser, Allen" <Allen.Hiser@nrc.gov>  
Date:        02/08/2012 12:20 PM  
Subject:        meeting request mistakenly sent to FENOC  

 
 
 
Cliff:  
   
   In preparation for an internal NRC staff meeting today I inadvertently sent you information that wasn’t intended to be 
sent to FENOC. I mistakenly added the information for today’s NRC internal staff meeting to the staff planned conference 
call with FENOC tomorrow, that was a mistake. The information in that e-mail (meeting request) was intended for NRC 
staff use only during the staff’s meeting today.  I already updated the information for our the teleconference tomorrow with 
FENOC by deleting the information I mistakenly added.  Please disregard and do not forward the request with the internal 
staff information.  
   
Regards,  
Samuel Cuadrado de Jesús  
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Project Manager  
Projects Branch 1  
Division of License Renewal  
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission  
Phone:  301-415-2946  
Samuel.CuadradoDeJesus@nrc.gov  
   
----------------------------------------- The information contained in this message is intended only for the personal 
and confidential use of the recipient(s) named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient 
or an agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received 
this document in error and that any review, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately, and delete the 
original message. 
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